
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DIN0954-1608 (SK) August 2016 

 

Urging Sask WCB to stop overcharging employers! 
 

 

To: Gord Dobrowolsky, Chairperson, Workers’ Compensation Board (WCB)  
          Larry Flowers, Board Member, WCB 
          Garry Hamblin, Board Member, WCB 
  
cc:  Canadian Federation of Independent Business  
 
As a Saskatchewan business owner, thank you for listening to employers and 
rebating 100% of the $281.5 million from 2015.  I will use my rebate cheque to 
reinvest back in my business and further improve safety training.  
 
While I recognize the importance of every WCB being fiscally sustainable in the long-
term, CFIB research shows the Sask WCB is one of the most over-funded boards in 
Canada.  
 
Currently, the WCB Injury Fund has a funding target between 105% to 120% (assets in 
excess of liabilities). Funding above 122% is distributed to employers at the WCB’s 
discretion, over a period of five years. In 2015, the WCB was $281.5 million, or 
144.7% overfunded. 

 

I urge you to fix WCB’s funding policy by: 
 

 Changing the funding range from 105-120% to 100-110%;  
 Rebating surplus monies when funds rise above a threshold of 

110%; and 
 Rebating the surplus in the year it is realized; not over a 5 year 

period. 

 
From:  

Business Name  
 
  

Business Owner Signature       Postal Code  
 

 

  Yes, I am currently a CFIB member.  
 

 

Please fax your completed Action Alert to CFIB at 306 359-7623. 

DM#:  


